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Trino: The Definitive Guide Matt Fuller 2021-04-14 Perform fast interactive
analytics against different data sources using the Trino high-performance
distributed SQL query engine. With this practical guide, you'll learn how to
conduct analytics on data where it lives, whether it's Hive, Cassandra, a
relational database, or a proprietary data store. Analysts, software engineers,
and production engineers will learn how to manage, use, and even develop with
Trino. Initially developed by Facebook, open source Trino is now used by
Netflix, Airbnb, LinkedIn, Twitter, Uber, and many other companies. Matt
Fuller, Manfred Moser, and Martin Traverso show you how a single Trino query
can combine data from multiple sources to allow for analytics across your
entire organization. Get started: Explore Trino's use cases and learn about
tools that will help you connect to Trino and query data Go deeper: Learn
Trino's internal workings, including how to connect to and query data sources
with support for SQL statements, operators, functions, and more Put Trino in
production: Secure Trino, monitor workloads, tune queries, and connect more
applications; learn how other organizations apply Trino
Probably This Housewarming Beau Ciolino 2022-04-19 From the powerhouse couple
behind the blog Probably This and #YourGayUncles, a comprehensive guide to
living comfortably and beautifully on the cheap by and for millennials In
Probably This Housewarming: A Guide to Creating a Home You Adore, Armato and
Ciolino show you how to live your best, fullest, most beautiful life while
dealing with all of the limitations that come with renting, working 40 hours—or
more—a week, and having little-to-no disposable income. This fun, accessible
guide is organized into three sections—Design, DIY, and Entertain—in the order
you would naturally do them. First, you’ll learn to design your space to look
just right, then you’ll find DIYs that will help add character and round out
your home decor on a budget, and finally, you’ll get hosting tips for when your
home is ready for entertaining. Whether you need help picking out a paint
color, refurbishing vintage furniture, or mixing a batch of cocktails that
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slap, Matt and Beau are here to help transform your house (or apartment) into a
home. A no-nonsense introduction to homemaking written by and for millennials,
Probably This Housewarming is all about embracing your true self in your home
design, guiding readers to create a space that reflects their personality and
fits their individual needs. And as your needs grow and expand with every new
place you call home, this book will be there for you every step of the way.
Full of charm and humor, Probably This Housewarming is a charismatic and
comprehensive guide to making any house a home.
Spring Batch in Action Arnaud Cogoluegnes 2011-09-30 Summary Spring Batch in
Action is an in-depth guide to writing batch applications using Spring Batch.
Written for developers who have basic knowledge of Java and the Spring
lightweight container, the book provides both a best-practices approach to
writing batch jobs and comprehensive coverage of the Spring Batch framework.
About the Technology Even though running batch jobs is a common task, there's
no standard way to write them. Spring Batch is a framework for writing batch
applications in Java. It includes reusable components and a solid runtime
environment, so you don't have to start a new project from scratch. And it uses
Spring's familiar programming model to simplify configuration and
implementation, so it'll be comfortably familiar to most Java developers. About
the Book Spring Batch in Action is a thorough, in-depth guide to writing
efficient batch applications. Starting with the basics, it discusses the best
practices of batch jobs along with details of the Spring Batch framework.
You'll learn by working through dozens of practical, reusable examples in key
areas like monitoring, tuning, enterprise integration, and automated testing.
No prior batch programming experience is required. Basic knowledge of Java and
Spring is assumed. Purchase of the print book comes with an offer of a free
PDF, ePub, and Kindle eBook from Manning. Also available is all code from the
book. What's Inside Batch programming from the ground up Implementing data
components Handling errors during batch processing Automating tedious tasks
Table of Contents PART 1 BACKGROUND Introducing Spring Batch Spring Batch
concepts PART 2 CORE SPRING BATCH Batch configuration Running batch jobs
Reading data Writing data Processing data Implementing bulletproof jobs
Transaction management PART 3 ADVANCED SPRING BATCH Controlling execution
Enterprise integration Monitoring jobs Scaling and parallel processing Testing
batch applications
Pro Spring Batch Michael Minella 2011-10-13 Since its release, Spring Framework
has transformed virtually every aspect of Java development including web
applications, security, aspect-oriented programming, persistence, and
messaging. Spring Batch, one of its newer additions, now brings the same
familiar Spring idioms to batch processing. Spring Batch addresses the needs of
any batch process, from the complex calculations performed in the biggest
financial institutions to simple data migrations that occur with many software
development projects. Pro Spring Batch is intended to answer three questions:
What? What is batch processing? What does it entail? What makes it different
from the other applications we are developing? What are the challenges inherent
in the development of a batch process? Why? Why do batch processing? Why can’t
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we just process things as we get them? Why do we do batch processing
differently than the web applications that we currently work on? How? How to
implement a robust, scalable, distributed batch processing system using opensource frameworks Pro Spring Batch gives concrete examples of how each piece of
functionality is used and why it would be used in a real-world application.
This includes providing tips that the "school of hard knocks" has taught author
Michael Minella during his experience with Spring Batch. Pro Spring Batch
includes examples of I/O options that are not mentioned in the official user’s
guide, as well as performance tips on things like how to limit the impact of
maintaining the state of your jobs. The author also walks you through, from end
to end, the design and implementation of a batch process based upon a
theoretical real-world example. This includes basic project setup,
implementation, testing, tuning and scaling for large volumes.
Pro Spring Integration Josh Long 2011-08-05 Pro Spring Integration is an
authoritative book from the experts that guides you through the vast world of
enterprise application integration (EAI) and application of the Spring
Integration framework towards solving integration problems. The book is: An
introduction to the concepts of enterprise application integration A reference
on building event-driven applications using Spring Integration A guide to
solving common integration problems using Spring Integration What makes this
book unique is its coverage of contemporary technologies and real-world
information, with a focus on common problems that users are likely to confront.
This book zeroes in on extending the Spring Integration framework to meet your
custom integration demands. As Spring Integration is an extension of the Spring
programming model, it builds on the Spring Framework's existing support for
enterprise integration. This book will take you through all aspects of this
relationship and show you how to get the most out of your Spring applications,
where integration is a consideration. It discusses simple messaging within
Spring-based applications and integration with external systems via simple
adapters. Those adapters provide a higher-level of abstraction over Spring's
support for remoting, messaging, and scheduling, all of which receives coverage
in this book.
Spring Microservices in Action John Carnell 2017-06-11 Summary Spring
Microservices in Action teaches you how to build microservice-based
applications using Java and the Spring platform. Purchase of the print book
includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning
Publications. About the technology Microservices break up your code into small,
distributed, and independent services that require careful forethought and
design. Fortunately, Spring Boot and Spring Cloud simplify your microservice
applications, just as the Spring Framework simplifies enterprise Java
development. Spring Boot removes the boilerplate code involved with writing a
REST-based service. Spring Cloud provides a suite of tools for the discovery,
routing, and deployment of microservices to the enterprise and the cloud. About
the Book Spring Microservices in Action teaches you how to build microservicebased applications using Java and the Spring platform. You'll learn to do
microservice design as you build and deploy your first Spring Cloud
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application. Throughout the book, carefully selected real-life examples expose
microservice-based patterns for configuring, routing, scaling, and deploying
your services. You'll see how Spring's intuitive tooling can help augment and
refactor existing applications with micro services. What's Inside Core
microservice design principles Managing configuration with Spring Cloud Config
Client-side resiliency with Spring, Hystrix, and Ribbon Intelligent routing
using Netflix Zuul Deploying Spring Cloud applications About the Reader This
book is written for developers with Java and Spring experience. About the
Author John Carnell is a senior cloud engineer with twenty years of experience
in Java. Table of contents Welcome to the cloud, Spring Building microservices
with Spring Boot Controlling your configuration with Spring Cloud configuration
server On service discovery When bad things happen: client resiliency patterns
with Spring Cloud and Netflix Hystrix Service routing with Spring Cloud and
Zuul Securing your microservices Event-driven architecture with Spring Cloud
Stream Distributed tracing with Spring Cloud Sleuth and Zipkin Deploying your
microservices
The Definitive Guide to Spring Batch Michael Minella 2018-11-12 Work with all
aspects of batch processing in a modern Java environment using a selection of
Spring frameworks. This book provides up-to-date examples using the latest
configuration techniques based on Java configuration and Spring Boot. The
Definitive Guide to Spring Batch takes you from the “Hello, World!” of batch
processing to complex scenarios demonstrating cloud native techniques for
developing batch applications to be run on modern platforms. Finally this book
demonstrates how you can use areas of the Spring portfolio beyond just Spring
Batch 4 to collaboratively develop mission-critical batch processes. You’ll see
how a new class of use cases and platforms has evolved to have an impact on
batch-processing. Data science and big data have become prominent in modern IT
and the use of batch processing to orchestrate workloads has become
commonplace. The Definitive Guide to Spring Batch covers how running finite
tasks on cloud infrastructure in a standardized way has changed where batch
applications are run. Additionally, you’ll discover how Spring Batch 4 takes
advantage of Java 9, Spring Framework 5, and the new Spring Boot 2 microframework. After reading this book, you’ll be able to use Spring Boot to
simplify the development of your own Spring projects, as well as take advantage
of Spring Cloud Task and Spring Cloud Data Flow for added cloud native
functionality. What You'll Learn Discover what is new in Spring Batch 4 Carry
out finite batch processing in the cloud using the Spring Batch project
Understand the newest configuration techniques based on Java configuration and
Spring Boot using practical examples Master batch processing in complex
scenarios including in the cloud Develop batch applications to be run on modern
platforms Use areas of the Spring portfolio beyond Spring Batch to develop
mission-critical batch processes Who This Book Is For Experienced Java and
Spring coders new to the Spring Batch platform. This definitive book will be
useful in allowing even experienced Spring Batch users and developers to
maximize the Spring Batch tool.
Spring in Action Craig Walls 2018-10-05 Summary Spring in Action, 5th Edition
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is the fully updated revision of Manning's bestselling Spring in Action. This
new edition includes all Spring 5.0 updates, along with new examples on
reactive programming, Spring WebFlux, and microservices. You'll also find the
latest Spring best practices, including Spring Boot for application setup and
configuration. Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle,
and ePub formats from Manning Publications. About the Technology Spring
Framework makes life easier for Java developers. New features in Spring 5 bring
its productivity-focused approach to microservices, reactive development, and
other modern application designs. With Spring Boot now fully integrated, you
can start even complex projects with minimal configuration code. And the
upgraded WebFlux framework supports reactive apps right out of the box! About
the Book Spring in Action, 5th Edition guides you through Spring's core
features, explained in Craig Walls' famously clear style. You'll roll up your
sleeves and build a secure database-backed web app step by step. Along the way,
you'll explore reactive programming, microservices, service discovery, RESTful
APIs, deployment, and expert best practices. Whether you're just discovering
Spring or leveling up to Spring 5.0, this Manning classic is your ticket!
What's inside Building reactive applications Spring MVC for web apps and
RESTful web services Securing applications with Spring Security Covers Spring
5.0 Over 100,000 copies sold! About the Reader For intermediate Java
developers. About the Author Craig Walls is a principal software engineer at
Pivotal, a popular author, an enthusiastic supporter of Spring Framework, and a
frequent conference speaker. Table of Contents PART 1 - FOUNDATIONAL SPRING
Getting started with Spring Developing web applications Working with data
Securing Spring Working with configuration properties PART 2 - INTEGRATED
SPRING Creating REST services Consuming REST services Sending messages
asynchronously Integrating Spring PART 3 - REACTIVE SPRING Introducing Reactor
Developing reactive APIs Persisting data reactively PART 4 CLOUD-NATIVE SPRING
Discovering services Managing configuration Handling failure and latency PART 5
- DEPLOYED SPRING Working with Spring Boot Actuator Administering Spring
Monitoring Spring with JMX Deploying Spring
Canning for a New Generation Liana Krissoff 2016-07-05 Revised and expanded
edition. “A seasonal guide to putting up produce, with innovative recipes that
incorporate the fruits (and vegetables) of your labor.” —The New York Times In
Liana Krissoff’s breakout success, Canning for a New Generation, home cooks
were introduced to a hip, modern guide to canning, chock-full of approachable,
time-tested, and accurate recipes, as well as intriguing new flavor pairings.
In this Updated and Expanded Edition, Krissoff includes 50 new recipes for food
preservation in addition to her favorites, including: Brandied Cherries Peach
Salsa Strawberry Jam Honeyed Bread and Butter Pickles Organized by season,
Krissoff’s recipes illustrate fresh ways to preserve the harvest throughout the
year, employing techniques like water-bath canning that are safe and easy to
follow. The recipes are all created with small-batch yields in mind, which will
appeal to beginner canners and expert homesteaders alike. Krissoff addresses
special diet concerns with recipes for low-sugar or sugar-free preserves, as
well as methods for canning jams and preserves without pectin. In addition to
canning recipes, there are old-style fermenting recipes, new freezing
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techniques, and recipes on how to use your canned goods to make delicious meals
once you’ve put them up. With 250 tried and tested recipes, Canning for a New
Generation: Updated and Expanded Edition is a must-own, essential reference
guide for casual canners, modern home preservers, and traditional food
preservationists. “This book is the best of a bunch of new guides on modern
canning techniques and recipes.” —Boing Boing
The Newlywed Table Maria Zizka 2019-04-02 If cooking for someone is an act of
love, then what better way for a newlywed couple to express their love than to
cook with each other? Author Maria Zizka offers 100 recipes for classic and
modern recipes to build a young couple’s cooking repertoire. Couples will not
only learn to cook as a team while creating meals to nourish themselves and
friends and family but will master key culinary lessons in the process. Recipes
such as Leek and Goat Cheese Tart and Spring Vegetable Curry with Rice Noodles
are easy weeknight dinners, Seafood Stew with Saffron Broth and Whole Side of
Salmon with Herb Sauce are made for entertaining, and One-Bowl Brownies and
Birthday Cake will become beloved desserts. Zizka teaches readers how to store
food properly and repurpose leftovers and explains topics newlywed couples will
surely want to master: how to set up a pantry, set a table, plan a dinner
party, create a signature cocktail, and cook together for a lifetime.
Pro Spring XD Felipe Gutierrez 2015-09 In Pro Spring XD, you'll develop a
foundation for creating applications that use real-time data streaming starting
with your first Spring XD application. Then, you'll examine the Spring XD
internals such as XD components such as jobs, taps and even more on streams.
Additionally, you'll understand the Spring XD architecture, messaging, and
DSLs. Furthermore, while building up your case study application, you'll learn
and examine Spring XD's administration and monitoring tools, development and
deployment tools, the Spring XD Rest APIs. Finally, you'll learn how to extend
and use the available Spring XD modules and extensions and integrate with the
Spring Integration framework for a most robust Spring XD application. Pro
Spring XD is your authoritative guide to using the Spring XD platform. This
integral Spring set of tools lets you build applications or application aspects
that take advantage of big data. Spring XD is essentially a unified,
distributed, and extensible system for data ingestion, real time analytics,
batch processing, and data export. It also lets you work with third party big
data processing engines like the very popular Hadoop and more. What you’ll
learn How to use Spring XD and integrate it with the Spring platform to build
complex data-rich enterprise cloud applications How to use Spring XD with the
popular Hadoop and other big data processing engines and frameworks How to use
Spring XD components: Streams, Jobs, Taps How to use other Spring XD internals
like XD architecture, XD messaging and XD DSL How to use advanced techniques
like Spring XD administration and monitoring, development and deployment, the
Spring XD REST APIs How to extend Spring XD using its modules and extensions
How to use Spring Integration with Spring XD and more Who this book is for This
book is for experienced Java and enterprise Java programmers/developers who
have at least some prior experience with using the popular Spring Framework and
platform.
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Variable Speed Pumping Europump & the Hydraulic Insti 2004-06-10 Prepared by
industry experts from the pump, motor and drive industries under the auspices
of Europump and the Hydraulic Institute, this reference book provides a
comprehensive guide to variable speed pumping.It includes technical
descriptions of pumping systems and their components, and guides the reader
through the evaluation of different speed control options.Case studies help
illustrate the life cycle cost savings and process improvements that
appropriate variable speed pumping can deliver. · Authoritative, global
reference to Variable Speed Pumping, by Europump and the Hydraulic Institute·
Combines the technical knowledge of pump, motor and control systems in one
guide· Brings together all the concepts, metrics and step-by-step decisionmaking support you need to help you decide which VSD strategies are most
appropriate· Will help you design and specify pumping applications that
minimise life-cycle costs
Spring Boot in Action Craig Walls 2015-12-16 Summary A developer-focused guide
to writing applications using Spring Boot. You'll learn how to bypass the
tedious configuration steps so that you can concentrate on your application's
behavior. Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and
ePub formats from Manning Publications. About the Technology The Spring
Framework simplifies enterprise Java development, but it does require lots of
tedious configuration work. Spring Boot radically streamlines spinning up a
Spring application. You get automatic configuration and a model with
established conventions for build-time and runtime dependencies. You also get a
handy command-line interface you can use to write scripts in Groovy. Developers
who use Spring Boot often say that they can't imagine going back to hand
configuring their applications. About the Book Spring Boot in Action is a
developer-focused guide to writing applications using Spring Boot. In it,
you'll learn how to bypass configuration steps so you can focus on your
application's behavior. Spring expert Craig Walls uses interesting and
practical examples to teach you both how to use the default settings
effectively and how to override and customize Spring Boot for your unique
environment. Along the way, you'll pick up insights from Craig's years of
Spring development experience. What's Inside Develop Spring apps more
efficiently Minimal to no configuration Runtime metrics with the Actuator
Covers Spring Boot 1.3 About the Reader Written for readers familiar with the
Spring Framework. About the Author Craig Walls is a software developer, author
of the popular book Spring in Action, Fourth Edition, and a frequent speaker at
conferences. Table of Contents Bootstarting Spring Developing your first Spring
Boot application Customizing configuration Testing with Spring Boot Getting
Groovy with the Spring Boot CLI Applying Grails in Spring Boot Taking a peek
inside with the Actuator Deploying Spring Boot applications APPENDIXES Spring
Boot developer tools Spring Boot starters Configuration properties Spring Boot
dependencies
PNG Greg Roelofs 1999 Helps graphic designers get the most out of this
nextgeneration graphics file format and programmers who want to add full
PNGsupport to their own applications by emphasizing the implementation of PNG
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with the libng C library and discussing such improvements as gamma correction
and standard color spaces. Original. (Intermediate)
Deep Work Cal Newport 2016-01-05 Read the Wall Street Journal Bestseller for
"cultivating intense focus" for fast, powerful performance results for
achieving success and true meaning in one's professional life (Adam Grant,
author of Give and Take). Deep work is the ability to focus without distraction
on a cognitively demanding task. It's a skill that allows you to quickly master
complicated information and produce better results in less time. Deep Work will
make you better at what you do and provide the sense of true fulfillment that
comes from craftsmanship. In short, deep work is like a super power in our
increasingly competitive twenty-first century economy. And yet, most people
have lost the ability to go deep-spending their days instead in a frantic blur
of e-mail and social media, not even realizing there's a better way. In Deep
Work, author and professor Cal Newport flips the narrative on impact in a
connected age. Instead of arguing distraction is bad, he instead celebrates the
power of its opposite. Dividing this book into two parts, he first makes the
case that in almost any profession, cultivating a deep work ethic will produce
massive benefits. He then presents a rigorous training regimen, presented as a
series of four "rules," for transforming your mind and habits to support this
skill. 1. Work Deeply 2. Embrace Boredom 3. Quit Social Media 4. Drain the
Shallows A mix of cultural criticism and actionable advice, Deep Work takes the
reader on a journey through memorable stories-from Carl Jung building a stone
tower in the woods to focus his mind, to a social media pioneer buying a roundtrip business class ticket to Tokyo to write a book free from distraction in
the air-and no-nonsense advice, such as the claim that most serious
professionals should quit social media and that you should practice being
bored. Deep Work is an indispensable guide to anyone seeking focused success in
a distracted world. An Amazon Best Book of 2016 Pick in Business & Leadership
Wall Street Journal Business Bestseller A Business Book of the Week at 800-CEOREAD
Software Architect’s Handbook Joseph Ingeno 2018-08-30 A comprehensive guide to
exploring software architecture concepts and implementing best practices Key
Features Enhance your skills to grow your career as a software architect Design
efficient software architectures using patterns and best practices Learn how
software architecture relates to an organization as well as software
development methodology Book Description The Software Architect’s Handbook is a
comprehensive guide to help developers, architects, and senior programmers
advance their career in the software architecture domain. This book takes you
through all the important concepts, right from design principles to different
considerations at various stages of your career in software architecture. The
book begins by covering the fundamentals, benefits, and purpose of software
architecture. You will discover how software architecture relates to an
organization, followed by identifying its significant quality attributes. Once
you have covered the basics, you will explore design patterns, best practices,
and paradigms for efficient software development. The book discusses which
factors you need to consider for performance and security enhancements. You
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will learn to write documentation for your architectures and make appropriate
decisions when considering DevOps. In addition to this, you will explore how to
design legacy applications before understanding how to create software
architectures that evolve as the market, business requirements, frameworks,
tools, and best practices change over time. By the end of this book, you will
not only have studied software architecture concepts but also built the soft
skills necessary to grow in this field. What you will learn Design software
architectures using patterns and best practices Explore the different
considerations for designing software architecture Discover what it takes to
continuously improve as a software architect Create loosely coupled systems
that can support change Understand DevOps and how it affects software
architecture Integrate, refactor, and re-architect legacy applications Who this
book is for The Software Architect’s Handbook is for you if you are a software
architect, chief technical officer (CTO), or senior developer looking to gain a
firm grasp of software architecture.
Pivotal Certified Spring Enterprise Integration Specialist Exam Lubos Krnac
2015-11-13 Exam topics covered include tasks and scheduling, remoting, the
Spring Web Services framework, RESTful services with Spring MVC, the Spring JMS
module, JMS and JTA transactions with Spring, batch processing with Spring
Batch and the Spring Integration framework. Prepare with confidence for the
Pivotal Enterprise Integration with Spring Exam. One of the important aspects
of this book is a focus on new and modern abstractions provided by Spring.
Therefore most of the features are shown with Java annotations alongside
established XML configurations. Most of the examples in the book are also based
on the Spring Boot framework. Spring Boot adoption is exponential because of
its capability to significantly simplify Spring configuration using sensible
opinionated defaults. But Spring Boot is not the target of the exam, therefore
all the features are also covered with plain Spring configuration examples. How
to use Spring to create concurrent applications and schedule tasks How to do
remoting to implement client-server applications How to work with Spring Web
services to create loosely coupled Web services and clients How to use Spring
MVC to create RESTful web services and clients How to integrate JMS for
asynchronous messaging-based communication How to use local JMS transactions
with Spring How to configure global JTA transactions with Spring How to use
Spring Integration to create event-driven pipes-and-filters architectures and
integrate with external applications How to use Spring Batch for managed,
scalable batch processing that is based on both custom and built-in processing
components
Spring Data Mark Pollack 2012-10-24 You can choose several data access
frameworks when building Java enterprise applications that work with relational
databases. But what about big data? This hands-on introduction shows you how
Spring Data makes it relatively easy to build applications across a wide range
of new data access technologies such as NoSQL and Hadoop. Through several
sample projects, you’ll learn how Spring Data provides a consistent programming
model that retains NoSQL-specific features and capabilities, and helps you
develop Hadoop applications across a wide range of use-cases such as data
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analysis, event stream processing, and workflow. You’ll also discover the
features Spring Data adds to Spring’s existing JPA and JDBC support for writing
RDBMS-based data access layers. Learn about Spring’s template helper classes to
simplify the use of database-specific functionality Explore Spring Data’s
repository abstraction and advanced query functionality Use Spring Data with
Redis (key/value store), HBase (column-family), MongoDB (document database),
and Neo4j (graph database) Discover the GemFire distributed data grid solution
Export Spring Data JPA-managed entities to the Web as RESTful web services
Simplify the development of HBase applications, using a lightweight objectmapping framework Build example big-data pipelines with Spring Batch and Spring
Integration
The Definitive Guide to Spring Batch Michael T. Minella 2019-07-08 Work with
all aspects of batch processing in a modern Java environment using a selection
of Spring frameworks. This book provides up-to-date examples using the latest
configuration techniques based on Java configuration and Spring Boot. The
Definitive Guide to Spring Batch takes you from the “Hello, World!” of batch
processing to complex scenarios demonstrating cloud native techniques for
developing batch applications to be run on modern platforms. Finally this book
demonstrates how you can use areas of the Spring portfolio beyond just Spring
Batch 4 to collaboratively develop mission-critical batch processes. You’ll see
how a new class of use cases and platforms has evolved to have an impact on
batch-processing. Data science and big data have become prominent in modern IT
and the use of batch processing to orchestrate workloads has become
commonplace. The Definitive Guide to Spring Batch covers how running finite
tasks on cloud infrastructure in a standardized way has changed where batch
applications are run. Additionally, you’ll discover how Spring Batch 4 takes
advantage of Java 9, Spring Framework 5, and the new Spring Boot 2 microframework. After reading this book, you’ll be able to use Spring Boot to
simplify the development of your own Spring projects, as well as take advantage
of Spring Cloud Task and Spring Cloud Data Flow for added cloud native
functionality. Includes a foreword by Dave Syer, Spring Batch project founder.
What You'll LearnDiscover what is new in Spring Batch 4 Carry out finite batch
processing in the cloud using the Spring Batch project Understand the newest
configuration techniques based on Java configuration and Spring Boot using
practical examples Master batch processing in complex scenarios including in
the cloud Develop batch applications to be run on modern platforms Use areas of
the Spring portfolio beyond Spring Batch to develop mission-critical batch
processes Who This Book Is For Experienced Java and Spring coders new to the
Spring Batch platform. This definitive book will be useful in allowing even
experienced Spring Batch users and developers to maximize the Spring Batch
tool.
The Definitive Guide to SQLite Grant Allen 2011-01-28 Outside of the world of
enterprise computing, there is one database that enables a huge range of
software and hardware to flex relational database capabilities, without the
baggage and cost of traditional database management systems. That database is
SQLite—an embeddable database with an amazingly small footprint, yet able to
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handle databases of enormous size. SQLite comes equipped with an array of
powerful features available through a host of programming and development
environments. It is supported by languages such as C, Java, Perl, PHP, Python,
Ruby, TCL, and more. The Definitive Guide to SQLite, Second Edition is devoted
to complete coverage of the latest version of this powerful database. It offers
a thorough overview of SQLite’s capabilities and APIs. The book also uses
SQLite as the basis for helping newcomers make their first foray into database
development. In only a short time you can be writing programs as diverse as a
server-side browser plug-in or the next great iPhone or Android application!
Learn about SQLite extensions for C, Java, Perl, PHP, Python, Ruby, and Tcl.
Get solid coverage of SQLite internals. Explore developing iOS (iPhone) and
Android applications with SQLite. SQLite is the solution chosen for thousands
of products around the world, from mobile phones and GPS devices to set-top
boxes and web browsers. You almost certainly use SQLite every day without even
realizing it!
Clean Architecture Robert C. Martin 2017-09-12 Practical Software Architecture
Solutions from the Legendary Robert C. Martin (“Uncle Bob”) By applying
universal rules of software architecture, you can dramatically improve
developer productivity throughout the life of any software system. Now,
building upon the success of his best-selling books Clean Code and The Clean
Coder, legendary software craftsman Robert C. Martin (“Uncle Bob”) reveals
those rules and helps you apply them. Martin’s Clean Architecture doesn’t
merely present options. Drawing on over a half-century of experience in
software environments of every imaginable type, Martin tells you what choices
to make and why they are critical to your success. As you’ve come to expect
from Uncle Bob, this book is packed with direct, no-nonsense solutions for the
real challenges you’ll face–the ones that will make or break your projects.
Learn what software architects need to achieve–and core disciplines and
practices for achieving it Master essential software design principles for
addressing function, component separation, and data management See how
programming paradigms impose discipline by restricting what developers can do
Understand what’s critically important and what’s merely a “detail” Implement
optimal, high-level structures for web, database, thick-client, console, and
embedded applications Define appropriate boundaries and layers, and organize
components and services See why designs and architectures go wrong, and how to
prevent (or fix) these failures Clean Architecture is essential reading for
every current or aspiring software architect, systems analyst, system designer,
and software manager–and for every programmer who must execute someone else’s
designs. Register your product for convenient access to downloads, updates,
and/or corrections as they become available.
Spring Recipes Gary Mak 2010-12-28 The Spring framework is growing. It has
always been about choice. Java EE focused on a few technologies, largely to the
detriment of alternative, better solutions. When the Spring framework debuted,
few would have agreed that Java EE represented the best-in-breed architectures
of the day. Spring debuted to great fanfare, because it sought to simplify Java
EE. Each release since marks the introduction of new features designed to both
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simplify and enable solutions. With version 2.0 and later, the Spring framework
started targeting multiple platforms. The framework provided services on top of
existing platforms, as always, but was decoupled from the underlying platform
wherever possible. Java EE is a still a major reference point, but it’s not the
only target. OSGi (a promising technology for modular architectures) has been a
big part of the SpringSource strategy here. Additionally, the Spring framework
runs on Google App Engine. With the introduction of annotation-centric
frameworks and XML schemas, SpringSource has built frameworks that effectively
model the domain of a specific problem, in effect creating domain-specific
languages (DSLs). Frameworks built on top of the Spring framework have emerged
supporting application integration, batch processing, Flex and Flash
integration, GWT, OSGi, and much more.
Warehouse Management Gwynne Richards 2011-06-03 Warehouses are an integral link
in the modern supply chain, ensuring that the correct product is delivered in
the right quantity, in good condition, at the required time, and at minimal
cost: in effect, the perfect order. The effective management of warehouses is
vital in minimizing costs and ensuring the efficient operation of any supply
chain. Warehouse Management is a complete guide to best practice in warehouse
operations. Covering everything from the latest technological advances to
current environmental issues, this book provides an indispensable companion to
the modern warehouse. Supported by case studies, the text considers many
aspects of warehouse management, including: cost reduction productivity people
management warehouse operations With helpful tools, hints and up-to-date
information, Warehouse Management provides an invaluable resource for anyone
looking to reduce costs and boost productivity.
Spring Boot Persistence Best Practices Anghel Leonard 2020-04-29 This book is a
collection of developer code recipes and best practices for persisting data
using Spring, particularly Spring Boot. The book is structured around practical
recipes, where each recipe discusses a performance case or performance-related
case, and almost every recipe has one or more applications. Mainly, when we try
to accomplish something (e.g., read some data from the database), there are
several approaches to do it, and, in order to choose the best way, you have to
know the implied trades-off from a performance perspective. You’ll see that in
the end, all these penalties slow down the application. Besides presenting the
arguments that favor a certain choice, the application is written in Spring
Boot style which is quite different than plain Hibernate. Persistence is an
important set of techniques and technologies for accessing and using data, and
this book demonstrates that data is mobile regardless of specific applications
and contexts. In Java development, persistence is a key factor in enterprise,
ecommerce, cloud and other transaction-oriented applications. After reading and
using this book, you'll have the fundamentals to apply these persistence
solutions into your own mission-critical enterprise Java applications that you
build using Spring. What You Will Learn Shape *-to-many associations for best
performancesEffectively exploit Spring Projections (DTO) Learn best practices
for batching inserts, updates and deletes Effectively fetch parent and
association in a single SELECTLearn how to inspect Persistent Context
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contentDissect pagination techniques (offset and keyset)Handle queries,
locking, schemas, Hibernate types, and more Who This Book Is For Any Spring and
Spring Boot developer that wants to squeeze the persistence layer performances.
Candy Is Magic Jami Curl 2017-04-18 Winner of the 2018 International
Association of Culinary Professionals (IACP) Cookbook Award for "Baking"
category This game-changing candy cookbook from the owner of Quin, a popular
Portland-based candy company, offers more than 200 achievable recipes using
real, natural ingredients for everything from flavor-packed fruit lollipops to
light-as-air marshmallows. Chai Tea Lollipops, Honey and Sea Salt Marshmallows,
Chocolate Pretzel Caramels, Cherry Cola Gumdrops—this is not your average
candy, or your average candy book. Candy-maker extraordinaire Jami Curl breaks
down candy making into its most precise and foolproof steps. No guess work, no
expensive equipment, just the best possible ingredients and stop-you-in-yourtracks-brilliant flavor combinations. She begins with the foundations of candy;
how to create delicious syrups, purees, and “magic dusts” that are the building
blocks for making lollipops, caramels, marshmallows, and gummy candy. But even
more ingeniously, these syrups, purees, and magic dusts can be used to make a
myriad of other sweet confections such as Strawberry Cream Soda, Peanut Butter
Hot Fudge, Marshmallow Brownies, and Popcorn Ice Cream. And what to do with all
your homemade candy? Jami has your covered, with instructions for making candy
garlands, tiny candy-filled pinatas, candy ornaments, and more—you are
officially party ready. But this is just the tip of the deliciously sweet
iceberg--packed with nearly 200 recipes, careful step-by-step instruction, tips
for guaranteed success, and flavor guides to help you come up with own unique
creations—Candy is Magic is a candy call to action!
Java 11 Cookbook Nick Samoylov 2018-09-29 Solutions for modular, functional,
reactive, GUI, network, and multithreaded programming Key FeaturesExplore the
latest features of Java 11 to implement efficient and reliable codeDevelop
memory-efficient applications, understanding new garbage collection in Java
11Create restful webservices and microservices with Spring boot 2 and
DockerBook Description For more than three decades, Java has been on the
forefront of developing robust software that has helped versatile businesses
meet their requirements. Being one of the most widely used programming
languages in history, it’s imperative for Java developers to discover effective
ways of using it in order to take full advantage of the power of the latest
Java features. Java 11 Cookbook offers a range of software development
solutions with simple and straightforward Java 11 code examples to help you
build a modern software system. Starting with the installation of Java, each
recipe addresses various problem by explaining the solution and offering
insights into how it works. You’ll explore the new features added to Java 11
that will make your application modular, secure, and fast. The book contains
recipes on functional programming, GUI programming, concurrent programming, and
database programming in Java. You’ll also be taken through the new features
introduced in JDK 18.3 and 18.9. By the end of this book, you’ll be equipped
with the skills required to write robust, scalable, and optimal Java code
effectively. What you will learnSet up JDK and understand what's new in the JDK
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11 installationImplement object-oriented designs using classes and
interfacesManage operating system processesCreate a modular application with
clear dependenciesBuild graphical user interfaces using JavaFXUse the new HTTP
Client APIExplore the new diagnostic features in Java 11Discover how to use the
new JShell REPL toolWho this book is for The book is for intermediate-toadvanced Java programmers who want to make their applications fast, secure, and
scalable.
Spring Boot: Up and Running Mark Heckler 2021-02-05 With over 75 million
downloads per month, Spring Boot is the most widely used Java framework
available. Its ease and power have revolutionized application development from
monoliths to microservices. Yet Spring Boot's simplicity can also be
confounding. How do developers learn enough to be productive immediately? This
practical book shows you how to use this framework to write successful missioncritical applications. Mark Heckler from VMware, the company behind Spring,
guides you through Spring Boot's architecture and approach, covering topics
such as debugging, testing, and deployment. If you want to develop cloud native
Java or Kotlin applications with Spring Boot rapidly and effectively--using
reactive programming, building APIs, and creating database access of all kinds-this book is for you. Learn how Spring Boot simplifies cloud native
application development and deployment Build reactive applications and extend
communication across the network boundary to create distributed systems
Understand how Spring Boot's architecture and approach increase developer
productivity and application portability Deploy Spring Boot applications for
production workloads rapidly and reliably Monitor application and system health
for optimal performance and reliability Debug, test, and secure cloud-based
applications painlessly
Complete Guide to Test Automation Arnon Axelrod 2018-09-22 Rely on this robust
and thorough guide to build and maintain successful test automation. As the
software industry shifts from traditional waterfall paradigms into more agile
ones, test automation becomes a highly important tool that allows your
development teams to deliver software at an ever-increasing pace without
compromising quality. Even though it may seem trivial to automate the
repetitive tester’s work, using test automation efficiently and properly is not
trivial. Many test automation endeavors end up in the “graveyard” of software
projects. There are many things that affect the value of test automation, and
also its costs. This book aims to cover all of these aspects in great detail so
you can make decisions to create the best test automation solution that will
not only help your test automation project to succeed, but also allow the
entire software project to thrive. One of the most important details that
affects the success of the test automation is how easy it is to maintain the
automated tests. Complete Guide to Test Automation provides a detailed hands-on
guide for writing highly maintainable test code. What You’ll Learn Know the
real value to be expected from test automation Discover the key traits that
will make your test automation project succeed Be aware of the different
considerations to take into account when planning automated tests vs. manual
tests Determine who should implement the tests and the implications of this
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decision Architect the test project and fit it to the architecture of the
tested application Design and implement highly reliable automated tests Begin
gaining value from test automation earlier Integrate test automation into the
business processes of the development teamLeverage test automation to improve
your organization's performance and quality, even without formal authority
Understand how different types of automated tests will fit into your testing
strategy, including unit testing, load and performance testing, visual testing,
and more Who This Book Is For Those involved with software development such as
test automation leads, QA managers, test automation developers, and development
managers. Some parts of the book assume hands-on experience in writing code in
an object-oriented language (mainly C# or Java), although most of the content
is also relevant for nonprogrammers.
Designing Applications with Spring Boot 2.2 and React JS Dinesh Rajput
2019-09-17 Let us full stack development with Spring Boot and React JS.
DESCRIPTION Designing Application with Spring Boot 2 & React JS is divided into
three parts. The first part introduces you to the essentials of the Spring Boot
2.2 Framework and you will learn how to create REST APIs and how to secure REST
APIs. Part 2 steps behind the front end application development with React JS
and discuss React features and its advantages toward the front end application
development. Part 3 expands on that by showing how to deploy backend and
frontend application the PaaS platform and also will discuss how to deploy
application container technologies such as Docker. KEY FEATURES ● This book has
a very specific goal to make developing REST applications easier and focusing
on common challenges of the design of the application with best practices. ●
This book is providing practical code examples from real-world experiences. ●
This book is not only about Spring Boot 2.2 and React JS overview but also has
an in-depth discussion about adopted REST Architectural pattern and its
constraints to create the REST APIs. ● The book can act as a tool for learning
Spring Boot 2.2 and React JS for the first time as well as a guide and
reference for those wanting to dig deeper into specific features. ● This book
is also providing deeper information about the Spring Security and JWT tokenbased authentication for your REST applications. ● This does not only provide
information about to design an application using Spring Boot and React JS but
also providing how to deploy your application to the cloud platform (PaaS). ●
Containerization using Docker is another key feature of this book, how to
create a Docker image and how to run it. WHAT WILL YOU LEARN ● Exploring Spring
Boot 2.2 new features and essential key components such as Starters,
Autoconfiguration, CLI, Actuator. ● Develop a REST application using Spring
Boot 2.2 and DevTools. ● Exploring Spring Boot Auto Configuration and
Customization. ● Creating application profiles based on the environments. ●
Learn to configure backend data using JDBC and Spring Data JPA. ● Learn to
configure a DataSource for H2 DB, and also for Maria DB. ● Learn best practices
for designing a REST architecture based application. ● Creating a REST
application using HATEOAS. ● Consuming REST APIs endpoints with RestTemplate,
Traverson, and WebClient. ● Exploring JWT web token for the RESTful APIs and
explores how to secure REST APIs using OAuth2 and Spring security. ● Creating
TESTING module of the Spring Boot application and Unit & Integration testing. ●
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Discuss React JS and its components and also discuss React KS features and its
advantages and disadvantage. ● Exploring how to create ReactJS components and
how to manage ReactJS component lifecycle. ● Taking a quick overview of
consuming the REST API using the React application. ● Deploying the application
to the Cloud platform (PaaS). ● Containerization and Deploy using Docker
containers WHO THIS BOOK IS FOR Designing Application with Spring Boot 2.2 &
React JS is for all Java developers who want to learn Spring Boot 2.2 and React
JS as in the enterprise application. Therefore, enterprise Java developers will
find it particularly useful in the understanding of Spring Boot 2.2 and React
JS and how to develop a backend RESTful application using the Spring Boot 2.2
and frontend application using React JS framework. They will most fully
appreciate the examples presented in this book. Before reading this book,
readers should have basic knowledge of core java, spring, servlet, filter, XML,
and JavaScript. TABLE OF CONTENTS Getting Started with Spring Boot 2.2
Customizing Auto-Configuration Configuring Data and CRUD operations Creating
REST APIs with Spring Boot 2.2 Securing REST APIs Testing Spring Boot
Application Getting Started with React Creating and Styling React Components
Consuming the REST API with React JS Deploying and Containerizing Application
Jenkins: The Definitive Guide John Ferguson Smart 2011-07-12 Streamline
software development with Jenkins, the popular Java-based open source tool that
has revolutionized the way teams think about Continuous Integration (CI). This
complete guide shows you how to automate your build, integration, release, and
deployment processes with Jenkins—and demonstrates how CI can save you time,
money, and many headaches. Ideal for developers, software architects, and
project managers, Jenkins: The Definitive Guide is both a CI tutorial and a
comprehensive Jenkins reference. Through its wealth of best practices and realworld tips, you'll discover how easy it is to set up a CI service with Jenkins.
Learn how to install, configure, and secure your Jenkins server Organize and
monitor general-purpose build jobs Integrate automated tests to verify builds,
and set up code quality reporting Establish effective team notification
strategies and techniques Configure build pipelines, parameterized jobs, matrix
builds, and other advanced jobs Manage a farm of Jenkins servers to run
distributed builds Implement automated deployment and continuous delivery
The Ultimate Guide to Preserving and Canning Editors of the Harvard Common
Press 2019-12-10 In one concise volume, you can learn—and master like a pro—all
the ways to put up food in jars, from water-bath canning to pressure canning,
from pickling to jam-making, and beyond! Whether you are a gardener, a fan of
farmers’ markets, or just someone who likes to browse the bountiful produce at
the supermarket, canning and preserving are easy, fun, and affordable ways to
enjoy fresh-grown foods all year long. This book provides all the information
you need to know to get started today, including basic steps to canning foods
safely and easily; recipes for preserving everything from tomatoes and jams to
soups, sauces, and other hearty meals; and tips on how to find the freshest
local produce. Clear, easy-to-follow instructions with color photographs make
this a must-have book. The recipes include lots of preparations, both savory
and sweet, and they range from blue-ribbon classics like dilly beans, sweet
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gherkins, applesauce, strawberry jam, and sauerkraut to new creations like
Lavender Apple Butter, Raspberry-Rhubarb Sauce, Green Tomato Chutney, and
Hibiscus Lime Jelly. A special chapter introduces readers to jam- and jellymaking using Pomona’s pectin, which requires little to no added sugar—thereby
letting the natural sweetness of the fruit shine through beautifully. This
comprehensive book teaches beginners how to get started and gives seasoned
veterans new techniques and recipes to try.
Spring Data Standard Guide Petri Kainulainen 2012-11-05 Implement JPA
repositories and harness the performance of Redis in your applications.
Spring 5 Recipes Marten Deinum 2017-10-11 Solve all your Spring 5 problems
using complete and real-world code examples. When you start a new project,
you’ll be able to copy the code and configuration files from this book, and
then modify them for your needs. This can save you a great deal of work over
creating a project from scratch. The recipes in Spring 5 Recipes cover Spring
fundamentals such as Spring IoC container, Spring AOP/ AspectJ, and more. Other
recipes include Spring enterprise solutions for topics such as Spring Java EE
integration, Spring Integration, Spring Batch, Spring Remoting, messaging,
transactions, and working with big data and the cloud using Hadoop and MongoDB.
Finally, Spring web recipes cover Spring MVC, other dynamic scripting,
integration with the popular Grails Framework (and Groovy), REST/web services,
and more. You’ll also see recipes on new topics such as Spring Framework 5,
reactive Spring, Spring 5 microservices, the functional web framework and much
more. This book builds upon the best-selling success of the previous editions
and focuses on the latest Spring Framework features for building enterprise
Java applications. What You'll Learn Get re-usable code recipes and snippets
for core Spring, annotations and other development tools Access Spring MVC for
web development Work with Spring REST and microservices for web services
development and integration into your enterprise Java applications Use Spring
Batch, NoSQL and big data for building and integrating various cloud computing
services and resources Integrate Java Enterprise Edition and other Java APIs
for use in Spring Use Grails code and much more Who This Book Is For
Experienced Java and Spring programmers.
Get Your Hands Dirty on Clean Architecture Tom Hombergs 2019-09-30 Gain insight
into how hexagonal architecture can help to keep the cost of development low
over the complete lifetime of an application Key FeaturesExplore ways to make
your software flexible, extensible, and adaptableLearn new concepts that you
can easily blend with your own software development styleDevelop the mindset of
building maintainable solutions instead of taking shortcutsBook Description We
would all like to build software architecture that yields adaptable and
flexible software with low development costs. But, unreasonable deadlines and
shortcuts make it very hard to create such an architecture. Get Your Hands
Dirty on Clean Architecture starts with a discussion about the conventional
layered architecture style and its disadvantages. It also talks about the
advantages of the domain-centric architecture styles of Robert C. Martin's
Clean Architecture and Alistair Cockburn's Hexagonal Architecture. Then, the
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book dives into hands-on chapters that show you how to manifest a hexagonal
architecture in actual code. You'll learn in detail about different mapping
strategies between the layers of a hexagonal architecture and see how to
assemble the architecture elements into an application. The later chapters
demonstrate how to enforce architecture boundaries. You'll also learn what
shortcuts produce what types of technical debt and how, sometimes, it is a good
idea to willingly take on those debts. After reading this book, you'll have all
the knowledge you need to create applications using the hexagonal architecture
style of web development. What you will learnIdentify potential shortcomings of
using a layered architectureApply methods to enforce architecture
boundariesFind out how potential shortcuts can affect the software
architectureProduce arguments for when to use which style of
architectureStructure your code according to the architectureApply various
types of tests that will cover each element of the architectureWho this book is
for This book is for you if you care about the architecture of the software you
are building. To get the most out of this book, you must have some experience
with web development. The code examples in this book are in Java. If you are
not a Java programmer but can read object-oriented code in other languages, you
will be fine. In the few places where Java or framework specifics are needed,
they are thoroughly explained.
Cocktails The Williams-Sonoma Test Kitchen 2018-05-08 Master the art of
creating cocktails at home with 54 timeless recipes and tips on stocking a bar,
garnishing, ice, glassware, and hosting a cocktail party. In this compact yet
comprehensive book from Williams Sonoma, you’ll find a recipe for any occasion.
The beautifully photographed chapters include: Gin, Whiskey & Bourbon, Tequila,
Vodka, Rum, Frozen, Basic Cocktails, and Bar Snacks. You’ll find recipes for
Pineapple Orange Gin Rickey, Bee’s Knees, Elderflower Rose Collins, Maple
Sazerac, Blackberry Lemonade Whiskey Sour, Old Fashioned with Lemon, Orange and
Vanilla, Coconut Cream and Lime Margarita, Ancho Reyes and Cucumber, Grapefruit
Rosemary Moscow Mule, Peppermint White Russian, Gingerbread Dark & Stormy,
Mango Mai Tai, Frozen Hard Pink Lemonade, Lemon Raspberry Sorbet Prosecco
Float, Manhattan, Cosmo, Moscow Mule, Parmesan Twists, Fried Pickles, Devils on
Horseback, and many more!
Cloud Native Microservices with Spring and Kubernetes Rajiv Srivastava
2021-07-03 Build and deploy scalable cloud native microservices using the
Spring framework and Kubernetes. KEY FEATURES ● Complete coverage on how to
design, build, run, and deploy modern cloud native microservices. ● Includes
numerous sample code exercises on microservices, Spring and Kubernetes. ●
Develop a stronghold on Kubernetes, Spring, and the microservices architecture.
● Complete guide of application containerization on Kubernetes containers. ●
Coverage on managing modern applications and infrastructure using observability
tools. DESCRIPTION The main objective of this book is to give an overview of
cloud native microservices, their architecture, design patterns, best
practices, real use cases and practical coverage of modern applications. This
book covers a strong understanding of the fundamentals of microservices, API
first approach, Testing, observability, API Gateway, Service Mesh and
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Kubernetes alternatives of Spring Cloud. This book covers the implementation of
various design patterns of developing cloud native microservices using Spring
framework docker and Kubernetes libraries. It covers containerization concepts
and hands-on lab exercises like how to build, run and manage microservices
applications using Kubernetes. After reading this book, the readers will have a
holistic understanding of building, running, and managing cloud native
microservices applications on Kubernetes containers. WHAT YOU WILL LEARN ●
Learn fundamentals of microservice and design patterns. ● Learn microservices
development using Spring Boot and Kubernetes. ● Learn to develop reactive,
event-driven, and batch microservices. ● Perform end-to-end microservices
testing using Cucumber. ● Implement API gateway,authentication &
authorization,load balancing, caching, rate limiting. ● Learn observability and
monitoring techniques of microservices. WHO THIS BOOK IS FOR This book is for
the Spring Developers, Microservice Developers, Cloud Engineers, DevOps
Consultants, Technical Architect and Solution Architects, who have some
familiarity with application development, Docker and Kubernetes containers.
TABLE OF CONTENTS 1. Overview of Cloud Native microservices 2. Microservice
design patterns 3. API first approach 4. Build microservices using the Spring
Framework 5. Batch microservices 6. Build reactive and event-driven
microservices 7. The API gateway, security, and distributed caching with Redis
8. Microservices testing and API mocking 9. Microservices observability 10.
Containers and Kubernetes overview and architecture 11. Run microservices on
Kubernetes 12. Service Mesh and Kubernetes alternatives of Spring Cloud
Spring Integration in Action Iwein Fuld 2012-09-18 Summary Spring Integration
in Action is a hands-on guide to Spring-based messaging and integration. After
addressing the core messaging patterns, such as those used in transformation
and routing, the book turns to the adapters that enable integration with
external systems. Readers will explore real-world enterprise integration
scenarios using JMS, Web Services, file systems, and email. They will also
learn about Spring Integration's support for working with XML. The book
concludes with a practical guide to advanced topics such as concurrency,
performance, system-management, and monitoring. The book features a foreword by
Rod Johnson, Founder of the Spring Network. About the Technology Spring
Integration extends the Spring Framework to support the patterns described in
Gregor Hohpe and Bobby Woolf's Enterprise Integration Patterns. Like the Spring
Framework itself, it focuses on developer productivity, making it easier to
build, test, and maintain enterprise integration solutions. About the Book
Spring Integration in Action is an introduction and guide to enterprise
integration and messaging using the Spring Integration framework. The book
starts off by reviewing core messaging patterns, such as those used in
transformation and routing. It then drills down into real-world enterprise
integration scenarios using JMS, Web Services, filesystems, email, and more.
You'll find an emphasis on testing, along with practical coverage of topics
like concurrency, scheduling, system management, and monitoring. This book is
accessible to developers who know Java. Experience with Spring and EIP is
helpful but not assumed. Purchase of the print book comes with an offer of a
free PDF, ePub, and Kindle eBook from Manning. Also available is all code from
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the book. What's Inside Realistic examples Expert advice from Spring
Integration creators Detailed coverage of Spring Integration 2 features About
the Authors Mark Fisher is the Spring Integration founder and project lead.
Jonas Partner, Marius Bogoevici, and Iwein Fuld have all been project
committers and are recognized experts on Spring and Spring Integration. Table
of Contents PART 1 BACKGROUND Introduction to Spring Integration Enterprise
integration fundamentals 24 PART 2 MESSAGING Messages and channels Message
Endpoints Getting down to business Go beyond sequential processing: routing and
filtering Splitting and aggregating messages PART 3 INTEGRATING SYSTEMS
Handling messages with XML payloads Spring Integration and the Java Message
Service Email-based integration Filesystem integration Spring Integration and
web services Chatting and tweeting PART 4 ADVANCED TOPICS Monitoring and
management Managing scheduling and concurrency Batch applications and
enterprise integration Scaling messaging applications with OSGi Testing
Learn Azure in a Month of Lunches, Second Edition Iain Foulds 2020-10-06 Learn
Azure in a Month of Lunches, Second Edition, is a tutorial on writing,
deploying, and running applications in Azure. In it, you’ll work through 21
short lessons that give you real-world experience. Each lesson includes a
hands-on lab so you can try out and lock in your new skills. Summary You can be
incredibly productive with Azure without mastering every feature, function, and
service. Learn Azure in a Month of Lunches, Second Edition gets you up and
running quickly, teaching you the most important concepts and tasks in 21
practical bite-sized lessons. As you explore the examples, exercises, and labs,
you'll pick up valuable skills immediately and take your first steps to Azure
mastery! This fully revised new edition covers core changes to the Azure UI,
new Azure features, Azure containers, and the upgraded Azure Kubernetes
Service. Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and
ePub formats from Manning Publications. About the technology Microsoft Azure is
vast and powerful, offering virtual servers, application templates, and
prebuilt services for everything from data storage to AI. To navigate it all,
you need a trustworthy guide. In this book, Microsoft engineer and Azure
trainer Iain Foulds focuses on core skills for creating cloud-based
applications. About the book Learn Azure in a Month of Lunches, Second Edition,
is a tutorial on writing, deploying, and running applications in Azure. In it,
you’ll work through 21 short lessons that give you real-world experience. Each
lesson includes a hands-on lab so you can try out and lock in your new skills.
What's inside Understanding Azure beyond point-and-click Securing applications
and data Automating your environment Azure services for machine learning,
containers, and more About the reader This book is for readers who can write
and deploy simple web or client/server applications. About the author Iain
Foulds is an engineer and senior content developer with Microsoft. Table of
Contents PART 1 - AZURE CORE SERVICES 1 Before you begin 2 Creating a virtual
machine 3 Azure Web Apps 4 Introduction to Azure Storage 5 Azure Networking
basics PART 2 - HIGH AVAILABILITY AND SCALE 6 Azure Resource Manager 7 High
availability and redundancy 8 Load-balancing applications 9 Applications that
scale 10 Global databases with Cosmos DB 11 Managing network traffic and
routing 12 Monitoring and troubleshooting PART 3 - SECURE BY DEFAULT 13 Backup,
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recovery, and replication 14 Data encryption 15 Securing information with Azure
Key Vault 16 Azure Security Center and updates PART 4 - THE COOL STUFF 17
Machine learning and artificial intelligence 18 Azure Automation 19 Azure
containers 20 Azure and the Internet of Things 21 Serverless computing
Kafka: The Definitive Guide Neha Narkhede 2017-08-31 Every enterprise
application creates data, whether it’s log messages, metrics, user activity,
outgoing messages, or something else. And how to move all of this data becomes
nearly as important as the data itself. If you’re an application architect,
developer, or production engineer new to Apache Kafka, this practical guide
shows you how to use this open source streaming platform to handle real-time
data feeds. Engineers from Confluent and LinkedIn who are responsible for
developing Kafka explain how to deploy production Kafka clusters, write
reliable event-driven microservices, and build scalable stream-processing
applications with this platform. Through detailed examples, you’ll learn
Kafka’s design principles, reliability guarantees, key APIs, and architecture
details, including the replication protocol, the controller, and the storage
layer. Understand publish-subscribe messaging and how it fits in the big data
ecosystem. Explore Kafka producers and consumers for writing and reading
messages Understand Kafka patterns and use-case requirements to ensure reliable
data delivery Get best practices for building data pipelines and applications
with Kafka Manage Kafka in production, and learn to perform monitoring, tuning,
and maintenance tasks Learn the most critical metrics among Kafka’s operational
measurements Explore how Kafka’s stream delivery capabilities make it a perfect
source for stream processing systems
Spring in Action, Sixth Edition Craig Walls 2022-04-05 If you need to learn
Spring, look no further than this widely beloved and comprehensive guide! Fully
revised for Spring 5.3, and packed with interesting real-world examples to get
your hands dirty with Spring. In Spring in Action, 6th Edition you will learn:
Building reactive applications Relational and NoSQL databases Integrating via
HTTP and REST-based services, and sand reactive RSocket services Reactive
programming techniques Deploying applications to traditional servers and
containers Securing applications with Spring Security Over the years, Spring in
Action has helped tens of thousands of developers get a major productivity
boost from Spring. This new edition of the classic bestseller covers all of the
new features of Spring 5.3 and Spring Boot 2.4 along with examples of reactive
programming, Spring Security for REST Services, and bringing reactivity to your
databases. You'll also find the latest Spring best practices, including Spring
Boot for application setup and configuration. About the technology Spring is
required knowledge for Java developers! Why? Th is powerful framework
eliminates a lot of the tedious configuration and repetitive coding tasks,
making it easy to build enterprise-ready, production-quality software. The
latest updates bring huge productivity boosts to microservices, reactive
development, and other modern application designs. It’s no wonder over half of
all Java developers use Spring. About the book Spring in Action, Sixth Edition
is a comprehensive guide to Spring’s core features, all explained in Craig
Walls’ famously clear style. You’ll put Spring into action as you build a
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complete database-backed web app step-by-step. This new edition covers both
Spring fundamentals and new features such as reactive flows, Kubernetes
integration, and RSocket. Whether you’re new to Spring or leveling up to Spring
5.3, make this classic bestseller your bible! What's inside Relational and
NoSQL databases Integrating via RSocket and REST-based services Reactive
programming techniques Deploying applications to traditional servers and
containers About the reader For beginning to intermediate Java developers.
About the author Craig Walls is an engineer at VMware, a member of the Spring
engineering team, a popular author, and a frequent conference speaker. Table of
Contents PART 1 FOUNDATIONAL SPRING 1 Getting started with Spring 2 Developing
web applications 3 Working with data 4 Working with nonrelational data 5
Securing Spring 6 Working with configuration properties PART 2 INTEGRATED
SPRING 7 Creating REST services 8 Securing REST 9 Sending messages
asynchronously 10 Integrating Spring PART 3 REACTIVE SPRING 11 Introducing
Reactor 12 Developing reactive APIs 13 Persisting data reactively 14 Working
with RSocket PART 4 DEPLOYED SPRING 15 Working with Spring Boot Actuator 16
Administering Spring 17 Monitoring Spring with JMX 18 Deploying Spring

the-definitive-guide-to-spring-batch-modern-finit

22/22

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 25, 2022 by guest

